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Continuity of Learning Plan
Updated for the 2022-23 School Year

For the 2022-23 school year, North Central Area Schools will continue to use face to
face, in-person learning as its primary mode of instruction for the North Central
Elementary School and the North Central Middle/High School.

NCAS’s entire learning community believes face to face instruction is best to keep
pupils at the center of educational opportunities.  NCAS will provide all students access
to educational instruction in a classroom setting, food service and monitor pupil
learning.

Standard yearly budget practices will be used to implement face to face/in-person
learning.


